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4 May 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Royal Wedding 

 

As you may be aware, Prince Harry and Meghan Markle are getting married on Saturday 19 th May 

2018. In order to celebrate this event, we will be holding a Royal Tea Party on Monday 21st May in 

the afternoon. Weather permitting; we will hold our tea party outside on the yard but if the weather 

lets us down it will take place in the school hall. 

 

Every child in the school is invited to the tea party and can come to school wearing either 

something red, white and blue or smart clothes. 

 

We would also be very grateful if your child could bring a donation of food to share with their peers 

at the party. We would suggest: sandwiches, cakes, biscuits, fruit etc. All of the donated food will 

be shared across the whole school. 

 

In addition, classes are also doing individual activities to celebrate the royal wedding including: 

make cards, bunting, writing letters and research about the royal couple. 

 

We are all looking forward to our Royal Tea Party and I thank you in advance for any donations of 

food you can make. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Myers  
Headteacher 
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